
Head of Lake Whakatipu 
Natural Hazards Adaptation

Community presentation and 
drop-in session 
Interested in the findings of two natural hazards studies for the wider 
Glenorchy and Kinloch areas, and exploring what future adaptation might 
look like? 

Community presentation  
7pm  |  Tuesday, 10 September  |  Glenorchy Hall  
Join us to learn more about the findings of the Glenorchy and Kinloch risk analysis 
and the intervention study for the Rees and Dart floodplains — ask our team any 
questions. 

Microsoft Teams livestream link: orc.govt.nz/holwsep24	  
You’ll need to register before the online presentation starts to access the link. Once 
you have registered, you’ll receive a confirmation email with the livestream link.
The presentation will be available to view after the livestream. 

Drop-in session  
2–7pm  |  Wednesday, 11 September  |  Glenorchy Hall 
What might future adaptation look like and how can we work towards it? Play the 
adaptation township game and have a go at building a pathway to a more resilient 
Head of the Lake community. Take another opportunity to ask our team any 
questions.

Interested, but can’t make it to the presentation or drop-in session?  

Some private appointments are available on 10–11 September. 
Book by emailing headofthelake@orc.govt.nz

  orc.govt.nz/holw    0800 474 082


